
 

 

            2016 East Brunswick Tech     

 

SUMMER SOFTBALL MINI CAMP 
 
Dear Softball Player: 
 
Please accept this letter as my personal invitation to participate in the East Brunswick Tech 2016 
Summer Softball Mini Camp. Returning Tiger softball players are expected to attend as well as 
incoming students. Beginners are welcome. 
 

WHEN:         Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
July 19, July 20 and July 21. 

WHERE:         Behind the School 
TIME:              12:00 PM – 1:30 PM 
  

***  Please check the team webpage located on the school website repeatedly for  *** 

information and updates. 
 
I can be reached at 908-447-8030 and buonagurom@mcvts.net  if you have any questions.  Please 

bring your sneakers and cleats for the practices. 
 

I am looking forward to working with you. 
 

Michael Buonaguro 
Varsity Softball Coach 
East Brunswick Tech 

(908) 447-8030 
buonagurom@mcvts.net 
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